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December 23, 2014, Vancouver, British Columbia –The Company reports that it has initiated 
efforts towards obtaining a listing of its common shares on a European exchange.  A successful 
listing would be expected to enhance liquidity for its securities and enhance the Company’s 
exposure in Europe.  
 
For further information, please contact: 

 

Glen Macdonald,  
CEO 
Phone: 604-739-3052 

 

 

No regulatory body has reviewed, and nor does any regulatory body accept responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of the contents of this news release.  


